
 

 

 

PS283/24-25/SWY/HFE 
 
Friday 24 January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9  Enrichment Trip - Friday 23 May 2025 
 
I am pleased to provide you with details of our Year 9 Enrichment trip to Chessington World 
of Adventures. 
 
This is taking place on Friday 23rd May 2025. 
 
Details of the Trip 
 
We will be meeting at Angmering School at 7.50am, ready to leave by 8.10 am. We will 
arrive at Chessington at around 9.45am.  
 
Students will then be spending the whole day at the park with school staff present. 
We will then meet back at the coach park at 3.15 pm ready to depart by 3.30 pm to arrive at 
school for 5.30pm approximately. 
 
Students should wear suitable clothing for a visit to a park and dependant on the 
weather.   
 
The cost of the trip is £40.  
 
The trip has been added to parent pay and you will need to pay a 50% deposit of £20 
by 14 February 2025 to secure your child’s place, if you have not paid the deposit by 
this time your child will not be on the trip and cannot be added at a later date. 
 
 The final 50% - £20 will then need to be paid by 1st April 2025.   
 
 We regret that we cannot accept payment after this date as we need to confirm numbers 
with the venue. As we are a “cashless” school, payment for the trip can only be made via 
parent pay.  We are unable to accept cash. 
 
The cost includes all of the rides at Chessington. 
 
Not included will be the cost of food and drinks for the day. Students will need to bring their 
own pack lunch and drinks, snacks can be purchased at the venue if you wish. 
 

 



 

 

 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, we will order and provide a packed lunch for 
them via the canteen. 
 
We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without 
reducing its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular 
needs, the trip cannot take place unless all parents who are able to are willing to contribute. 
If you would like your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full amount 
please contact me in confidence, in writing, by Friday 31st January 2025. 
 
If your child does not wish to participate in the trip, they will still need to come into 
school that day.  They will be with students from other year groups to participate in a 
range of enrichment activities at school.  This will be finalised nearer the time. 
 
Students must abide by our School’s Code of Conduct for trips, a copy of which is attached. 
Any students found not to be adhering to the Code of Conduct, could jeopardise their  
participation in future trips.   
 
Please note, your child’s place on the Enrichment Trip will be dependent on their 
behaviour between now and the time of the trip. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Samantha Wyatt 

swyatt@theangmeringschool.co.uk  
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